
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Congratulations to Our Altar Servers! 

 
We’re proud to share that four of our dedicated altar servers — Lulu Labang, 
Seng Ra, Seng San, William Myo Lat Awng—have been nominated to receive an 
award in recognition of their service.  
 
Congratulations and thank you for your dedicated service at the altar. Your 
commitment, reverence, and presence have been a blessing to our parish 
community.  
 
Award Ceremony Details: Saturday, October 25,2025   10:00am - St. Paul's 
Basilica, 83 Power St., Toronto, ON M5A 3A8 
 
Please join us in celebrating their commitment and contribution to our parish 
community! 

 
 
 


